Prescription Drug Task Force

Working together to protect our environment and our youth for the benefit of all residents and businesses



Intergovernmental and community Task Force Meeting at the Authority's Field Operations Center – November 2010



City of Roanoke donated billboard in downtown Roanoke promoting the Take Back event on April 30, 2011



U.S. DEA, Law Enforcement, RAYSAC and Water Authority volunteers with a portion of the 1400 pounds of prescription drugs collected at the April 28, 2012 event



Roanoke County - RVTV3 video promoting the April 28, 2012 Take Back event